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Subject: COVID Waivers
Date: Friday, July 24, 2020 11:17:16 AM

Greeting Bonnie,

Massachusetts would like to accept the interview waiver option for July and August. We will be
applying this waiver to both initial interviews and recertification interviews.

Although we appreciate the offer to extend certification periods and it would have been a helpful
flexibility as we anticipate a large volume of applications in August due to the expiration of FPUC the
timing of this offer made it impossible for us to take advantage of it. Unfortunately our
recertifications that are due in August have already gone out to allow for the necessary 45 days.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thank you,
Brittany

Brittany Mangini
Director of Food Security and Nutrition Programs
Department of Transitional Assistance

600 Washington St. 5™ Floor






